

٧.

Other/ Member Comments- Discussion

## TELL-E-GRAM

### **SPECIAL EDITION**

**JANUARY 18, 2019** 

Responsible



# TELLICO VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING AGENDA WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2018 AT 1:30 P.M. TELLICO VILLAGE YACHT CLUB

Outcome

I.	President Announcements	Call to Order	Bruce Johnson
II.	Minutes (December 19, 2018)	Approve	Bruce Johnson
. • •	Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports HOA- Update Finance Report Food Service Quarterly Report		Ellen Fox Parker Owen Andy Fox
IV.	2019 Board Goals & Objectives	Update	Bruce Johnson

#### TOOUA COURSE TEMPORARILY CLOSED

Next Monday, January 21st, we will be transporting a temporary clubhouse (trailer) to Toqua. The transportation company will need full access to the parking lot during this process. With the forecasted temperature on Monday of only 34 degrees, we have decided to kept the course closed for the day. Anyone who wishes to brave the cold and tee it up can utilize our Tanasi or Kahite courses. We appreciate your patience as we work toward enjoying a new Toqua clubhouse later this year!

#### TANASI IS NOW OPEN FOR BREAKFAST

Tanasi is now open for breakfast! Stop by from 8 – 11 a.m. and enjoy the new menu. There are a variety of options to choose from – omelettes, breakfast bowls, French toast...something for everyone to enjoy!

#### TELLICO VILLAGE APP

The Tellico Village app is currently under construction and will be updated soon!

#### FIRE TRAINING

Training for the fire department will be taking place at the current Toqua clubhouse during the timeframe of January 24th – January 27th. Power will be cut off from the building and it will take place in the evening. You may see flashing lights but please keep in mind that this is a part of the exercise.

#### TIKI FRIDAY UPDATE

HWY 33 Band will be playing at Tiki Friday TONIGHT, January 18th! On January 25th, Kitty Wampus Band will be performing at Tiki night. Both events are from 7-10 p.m. at the Yacht Club. We hope to see you there!

#### YACHT CLUB CLOSED JANUARY 19TH

The Yacht Club will be closed Saturday, January 19th for two private events. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

#### WELLNESS CENTER

Below are two recent photos of the dehumidification system being installed at the Wellness Center.



